
Budget Committee Report for Academic Senate February 2022 

 

The Budget Committee meets the second Thursday of each month 3:00-4:30 and more 

information can be found on the Budget Committee webpage. 

1. Revisions to Shared Governance Handbook 

February 10, 2022, members voted unanimously to approve the attached revision to the 

Budget Committee charge and send these revisions to CPIE for inclusion in the revised 

Shared Governance Handbook. Handbook revisions will be available for review and 

discussion by constituency groups (ASGC, Academic Senate, Classified Senate and 

Administrators Association) during the month of April 2022. 

2. Proposed changes to Budget Committee Purpose and Responsibilities 

In keeping with the proposed changes to the Committee’s purpose and responsibilities, 

the committee will move from a reporting entity to an entity that will include both 

reporting and prioritization missions. Discussions of these structural changes will take 

place during the next few months during Budget Committee meetings. 

3. Budget Training Sessions 

Watch for an email offering budget training sessions for Workday users! These sessions 

will be offered by Grossmont and Cuyamaca in tandem via Zoom. The trainings will be 

developed for Workday users such as administrative assistants, deans, and managers.  

 

Academic Senate representatives in Budget Committee are Sara Ferguson, Todd Myers and 

Patricia Chow. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or comments. 

 

 

https://www.grossmont.edu/faculty-staff/participatory-governance/budget/index.php

